Public Notice
Irvington-East Loop Transmission Line

Tucson Electric Power (TEP) is developing plans for a new transmission line to help serve
growing energy needs. The project would help Davis-Monthan Air Force Base satisfy its
energy resiliency requirements and improve electric reliability for customers in Tucson.

TEP must determine a route for the Irvington-East Loop 138 Kilovolt Transmission Line,
which will connect the Irvington and East Loop substations. The line also must interconnect
with the planned Port and Patriot substations.

TEP encourages residents, property owners and other stakeholders to share their input

about potential routes by attending upcoming open house meetings. TEP representatives
will be present to talk about why the project is needed and benefits for customers.

Open House Meetings

Tuesday, May 21 | 6-7:30 p.m. Wednesday, May 22 | 5:30-7 p.m.
Littletown Community Center Ott Family YMCA
6465 S. Craycroft Road 401 S. Prudence Road
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Tucson Electric Power

View a more detailed map and submit comments about potential line routes at
tep.com/irvington-east-loop
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